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Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 
 

DATE: January 3, 2023 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Major Thompson, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel  MRT 

RE: 20220064 - Application for transfer of water and wastewater facilities of Tymber 
Creek Utilities, Inc., water Certificate No. 303-W, and wastewater Certificate No. 
252-S to CSWR-Florida Utility Operating Company, LLC, in Volusia County. 

 
 
 Please place the attached correspondence from Lisa Bennett to Major Thompson in the 
above referenced docket file on the correspondence side. 
 
 Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
MRT 



From: Major Thompson
To: Chasity Vaughan
Subject: FW: Docket No. 202200644-WS
Date: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 1:05:16 PM

 

From: Lisa Bennett <swimlab56@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 2:00 PM
To: Major Thompson <MThompso@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Docket No. 202200644-WS
 
Dear Mr. Thompson:
 
I would like to thank you for your letter dated November 20, 2022 regarding the referenced docket
number.  It is greatly appreciated that the State of Florida is looking into this matter.
 
Due to cost and time issues, I cannot request an administrative hearing, however I would like my
concerns to placed on record for this matter.
 
Tymber Creek is a fairly small community, however the issues with the current utilities company has
had a great impact on all of us.
 
Thank you again for your assistance with this, and for your response.
 
Sincerely,
Lisa  Bennett
32 Baywater Court
Ormond Beach, F:  32174
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

mailto:MThompso@psc.state.fl.us
mailto:CVaughan@psc.state.fl.us
https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986



